

Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org>

Weare Private Accessway Permit

2 messages

Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org> Tue, Nov 14, 2017 at 1:27 PM

Ben.

Would you please provide comments on the Weare Private Accessway Permit application located at 69 Beach Bluff Terrace, regarding subsurface wastewater and wetlands mapping.

Thank you.

Maureen

Maureen O'Meara Cape Elizabeth Town Planner 320 Ocean House Rd Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107 (207) 799-0115 maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org

Benjamin McDougal

 benjamin.mcdougal@capeelizabeth.org> To: Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org>

Wed, Nov 15, 2017 at 9:05 AM

Maureen,

The application does not contain the required documentation to demonstrate adequate soils for subsurface wastewater disposal. The application should also contain a brief report on the wetland mapping.

Regards, Ben

Benjamin McDougal Code Enforcement Officer Town of Cape Elizabeth 320 Ocean House Road P.O. Box 6260 Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107 (207) 799-1619 benjamin.mcdougal@capeelizabeth.org [Quoted text hidden]